
INTERNATIONAL THEATRE STUDIO

Dear Friend and Supporter

Our last event before the summer break!

We are looking forward to those joining us on Wednesday 10th July 2024 at 7pm for 
an early Bastille Day celebration with a French-themed play reading evening at the 
Atalaya Golf and Country Club. (Bar will be open from 6.30 pm).

It is your opportunity to read one of the many comedy parts, practise your French It is your opportunity to read one of the many comedy parts, practise your French 
and various European accents and come dressed up a la française, if you wish to!

For more details about the reading and the many parts, please contact Peter on 0034 
617 520 923 or email him peterbrooks1938@yahoo.com

Viens et amuse-toi!
 
Our first event after the summer break!

We open the new season on Wednesday 4th September 2024 with a play reading We open the new season on Wednesday 4th September 2024 with a play reading 
evening led by Sue Hall at Keto Royale Kafe in San Pedro.

We will be meeting at 6.30 pm for a 7 pm curtain.

Tickets will be available online in early August and are 9€ for ITS members and 11€ 
for non-members. This includes tapas and nibbles, the room hire and the play.
All drinks are to be paid for separately please.
We can only accommodate 40 in this venue so make yourself a diary reminder to We can only accommodate 40 in this venue so make yourself a diary reminder to 
book your tickets. 
Tickets for the October main play

In the meantime, the cast and crew for Abigail's Party will be grafting in the heat to 
bring you the main performance on 11th, 12th and 13th October 2024 at the Hotel El 
Paraiso.
Tickets will be available online in mid-late July and are 17€ for ITS members and Tickets will be available online in mid-late July and are 17€ for ITS members and 
19€ for non-members. Sheila Mellor is directing it, with Andrea Stevens as producer. 
 
And, Simon our webmaster, will be also grafting behind the scenes on a new 
booking system and some website improvements.  Hence, our ticketing system will 
be out of action after the 10.7.24 for around two weeks. 

Have a fabulous summer!

Kindest RegardsKindest Regards
Martin Curd, President


